
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

The 2018 March for Science will take place in Washington, D.C., on 
April 14, with more than 200 satellite marches scheduled to take place 
around the world (see the map of satellite events registered to date 
here). This year’s march follows the first March for Science, which took 
place in April 2017 in Washington and roughly 600 other cities around 
the globe, attracting more than one million participants.  
 
Those who wish to participate in the 2018 March for Science can RSVP 
here.  AAI members who wish to participate in the March, whether in 
person or on social media, are encouraged to share photos of their 
signs and displays with AAI by emailing AAI Manager of Science Policy 
and Legislative Affairs Jake Schumacher (jschumacher@aai.org).   
Select images may be posted on AAI social media accounts. 
 
Sample March for Science messages: 
 

• Fund NIH 
• Fund immunology at NIH 
• Today’s research leads to tomorrow’s cures  
• Biomedical research saves lives 
• I support science 
• Immunologists save lives 
• Better cures through immunology 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.marchforscience.com/
https://www.marchforscience.com/survey
mailto:jschumacher@aai.org

